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Storm deck – lot 15.  In August last year the Storms back deck was approved. 

Storm fence – lot 15.  In September last year the Storms horse fence was 

approved. 

Storm fence – lot 15.  In October last year the Storms back fence to control dogs 

was approved. 

Graef house – lot 3.  In June the Graefs applied to build a home.  A variance was 

given for a minor move of the building envelope.  The home received approval 

from the DRC. 

Casillas / Rayborn house – lot 5.  In June the Casillas/ Rayborn house and shed 

were approved.  A fence up their driveway was also approved. 

Hayden / Hoffman house – lot 16.  In July the Hayden/ Hoffman house was 

tentatively approved by the DRC.  This application is still posted on the website. 

 


